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14th June 2019 

Dear Parents,  

 

Please find attached a copy of the Final Inspection Letter following our short inspection 

on 22nd May 2019. As you will see from the letter Ofsted continue to categorise the school 

as ‘Good’.  

 

All leaders and Governors constantly aim to improve the provision that the school offers 

and work towards making the school outstanding. Firstly, leaders and governors would like 

to thank all of the staff for their hard work and desire to provide the best for the 

children here at Bierton that has led to this excellent result.  

 

The letter contains some steps the school can take to continue to develop for the future. 

Leaders and Governors will be using these suggested development points to form the next 

School Development Plan alongside our own self-evaluation of areas to develop.  

 

Whilst the inspector could see all the different forms of communication that the school 

was having with parents, we acknowledge this can still be developed further and would 

welcome any suggestions you have for further improvement.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the report, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
J Martin  T Dutfield 

 

Ms Martin and Mr Dutfield  

 (Headteacher and Chair of Governors)  
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